
 

 

The Center for Courageous Kids (CCK) is a nonprofit organization dedicated to serving children 
with disabilities, chronic illnesses, and similar challenges. CCK offers these children and their 
families the opportunity to stay at their facility free of charge, providing a space where they can 
have fun and experience a sense of normalcy. One of the organization's primary goals is to help 
children momentarily escape their daily struggles. Since its founding in 2008, CCK has served 
over 35,000 children and their families, welcoming guests from 45 states and 13 countries. 
 
Recently, Stewart Richey’s Concrete division had the privilege of partnering with the Center for 
Courageous Kids (CCK) to pour concrete for their new "Music Garden." This music garden was 
designed to be accessible to children of all abilities, giving them the opportunity to engage with 
and play musical instruments. 
 
Nathan Anderson, the Project Manager for the Concrete division, reflected on the honor of 
completing this project for such a charitable organization. He noted that it was a humbling 
experience to contribute to the happiness of these children. 
 
Stewart Richey’s Concrete division has also poured sidewalks for various other areas at CCK. 
Nathan Anderson noted that he considers this project one of the most creative he has 
managed, as the design was specifically tailored to meet the needs of the children visiting the 
center. He also mentioned that CCK has trusted Stewart Richey with the center's development, 
even involving other trades within our company for various projects. 
 
Stewart Richey was deeply honored to collaborate with CCK on their new Music Garden. We are 
also grateful for the opportunity to continue working together on future projects. 
 
Pictured are Stewart Richey’s Concrete Project Manager, Nathan Anderson, and Joanie O’Bryan, 
former CEO of CCK in the new Music Garden. 


